PO Box 2282, 2513 Beacon Avenue, Sidney, BC VBL 358
www.sidneyclassicalorchestra.ca

June 26, 2013

Mr. James Lam, Manager

CRD Arts Development Service
625 Fisgard Street PO Box 1000
Victoria BC V8W 2586

Re: 2013-14 Project Grant

Dear Mr, Lam:

On behalf of the Sidney Concert Socicty Board of Directors, 1 wish to convey our
warmest appreciation to the Arts Advisory Commitiee for recommending we receive a
Project Grant of $4,000.00 for the Young Soloists” Program in 2014.

We will be pleased to acknowledge CRD funding support in programs, posters, our
website and other promotional materials, and will submit our Final Repoit within two
months of completion as required.

Please be advised that the 2014 Young Soloists Concert will take place on February 28,
rather than in June, and that our year end is now June 30 rather than May 31. This change
in scheduling for the concert accommodates the availability of musicians and audiences,
and, for reporting purposes is now well within our fiscal year.

Many thanks to you, the Arts Committee and the Arts Advisory Council for your kind
wishes for our project’s success, and for this gencrous support which allows us to provide
classical concerts to people of all ages in the Saanich Peninsula,

Best regards,

B

Marianne Goodrich
Director of Development
(250) 386-9409

maoodriciitelus.net

ce — Stephen Brown, Artistic Director
Alan Eastwood, Treasurer



